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Dear Parents and carers 
 
It has certainly been a very chilly week!  Well done to everyone for making it to school on time despite the icy con-
ditions. All our teachers are ready to meet the children at 8:50am and learning starts straight away so please re-
member, being punctual will help your child’s education.  
 
We had some very interesting visitors in school this week! Mars and Saturn enjoyed a visit from Lion Learners 

where the children got to meet and hold a variety of animals. Reception all braved holding Spinderella the tarantu-

la! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sun Class are very much looking forward to their visit to West Yorkshire Playhouse next Thursday to watch a per-
formance of the musical Oliver. 
 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Mrs Honey 



 

Upcoming Events: 

Sunday 21st January:  Christingle Service at All Saints Church 

 

Thursday 25th January:  Sun Class visit to watch Oliver at 

West Yorkshire Playhouse 

 

Friday 2nd February:  NSPCC Number Day (number themed 

fancy dress) 

 

HALF TERM HOLIDAY:  Monday 12th February—Friday 16th 

February 

 

Thursday 7th March: Whole School Visit to Stockeld Park 

 

Sunday 10th March:  Mothering Sunday Service at All Saints 

Church 

Thursday 21st March 2pm:  Easter Play  

 

Friday 22nd March: Finish for Easter holidays at 2pm 

Reader of the Week was Jack and Writer of the     

Week was Reeva 

Our Values Certificates were awarded to: 

Mars: Allegra for positivity 

Saturn: Kayden for positivity 

Jupiter: Seb for respect 

Sun: Thomas for respect 

House Points 

Tigers: 3750 

Lions: 3593 

Leopards: 3741 


